
     

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 
The City of McMinnville will receive written, sealed proposals until 5:00 p.m. on 
Friday, July 23, 2021 at the Community Development Center, 231 NE Fifth Street, 
McMinnville, OR  97128, for the following services: 

 
DEVELOPMENT OF THE WILLAMETTE BASIN 

MERCURY TMDL IMPLEMENTATION PLAN  
Project 2021-6 

 
This solicitation and selection will be conducted using the Qualification Based 
Selection (QBS) process.  The intent is to select one firm to provide services.  
Facsimile or electronically transmitted proposals will not be accepted.  Late 
proposals will not be considered. 
 
The Request for Proposal (RFP) documents may be obtained from Larry Sherwood, 
Engineering Services Manager, 231 NE Fifth Street, McMinnville, OR  97128; (503) 
474-5119 or Larry.Sherwood@mcminnvilleoregon.gov 
 
The RFP can also be found on the City’s website at: 
http://www.mcminnvilleoregon.gov/rfps 
 
Any addenda to this RFP will be distributed via email to those who receive proposal 
packets and will also be posted on the City’s website at: 
http://www.mcminnvilleoregon.gov/rfps 
  
 

 
 
 

LARRY SHERWOOD  
ENGINEERING SERVICES MANAGER 

CITY OF McMINNVILLE 
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